
As a resident of Scappoose, I’m against redistricting that would connect us to the Portland metro area  
We are a very different community as compared to Metro areas  It is critical that all representation we 
have must understand our community as a rural district not as a side note to Metro needs and politics   
 
Thank you,  
 
Lynnette Lange 
31897 SW Callahan 
Scappoose Oregon 97056 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


